
 Three Trustee Vacancies 

 

 

Phoenix Futures is dedicated to helping individuals, families and communities recover from drug 

and alcohol problems.  

Over the last fifty years we have grown from a single pioneering residential service to a national 

organisation with over 60 services across housing, community, prison and residential settings 

delivering abstinence based, abstinence oriented and harm reduction approaches.  

We do not aspire to be the biggest provider of services in the drug and alcohol sector, but we 
constantly strive to be the best. Do you want to be part of our story? 
 
We are looking to appoint three new trustees to join our Board.  
 

• Two finance trustees to be part of the Audit and Control Committee and the Investment 
Committee,  

• One HR trustee to be part of the People and Remuneration Committee.  
 

We are looking for individuals who share our passion for recovery that in turn motivates people 

with substance misuse to realise their own recovery. We know families, friends and carers need 

hope, care and guidance just as much as their loved ones. 

As a trustee you will, along with other Board members, have a key role in supporting the work of 
Phoenix in having overall responsibility for the direction, management, and control of Phoenix 
Futures through involvement with strategy formulation and monitoring, risk management and 
internal control.  
 
All Board members are expected to attend all Board meetings (4 times a year), and committee 
meetings where they are a member, as well as the annual Strategy Review away day. Board 
meetings are usually held in London. It is an expectation that all Board members visit services 
throughout the year. There may be some overnight stays required to facilitate these visits.  
 
Phoenix Futures does not remunerate Board members but out of pocket expenses are 
reimbursed.  
 
Full details of responsibilities and the person specification required can be found in the 
candidate brief via the link below. 
 
Please apply by visiting https://www.thewlisgraham.com/assignment-briefings/ and 
following the instructions in the candidate brief quoting reference AA0601. The closing 
date is 4pm on 28 September. 
 
If you have any further questions about these roles once you have read the candidate brief 
please contact us on 0207 850 4781 or email: applications@thewlisgraham.com. for a 
confidential conversation with Sarah Thewlis. 
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